ATTENTION CLIENTS OF

GEORGE R. SILVERNELL, ATTORNEY at LAW
21 Walnut St., Oneonta, New York

The Law Office of George R. Silvernell at 21 Walnut Street,
Oneonta, NY is closed. For many years George worked here
serving the legal needs of his clients in this community.
These were cherished years and fulfilling work.

Mr. Silvernell died on December 31, 2023. A Receiver has been
appointed by the Supreme Court to close the Law Office.

If you were a client of Mr. Silvernell and are interested in
obtaining your file, Will, Abstract of Title, Trust Account or
any other documents that may be held by the Law Office of

George R. Silvernell please call the Law Office at

(607) 432-7222. If no one answers the phone please leave

a detailed message. Someone will return your call.

Arrangements can be made for you to obtain your documents.

Unclaimed files will be purged according to standard
documentation retention rules. If you are currently being
represented by Mr. Silvernell in an ongoing legal matter you
are encouraged to retain a new lawyer.

Dennis B. Laughlin, Esq., Receiver and Escrow Agent
15 South Main Street, Ste. 103, Oneonta, NY 13820

Steven Z. Feuer, Esq., Attorney for the Executrix
Of the Estate of George R. Silvernell
23 Ford Ave., Oneonta, NY 13820




